
 

 

 

from the office of 

 

SEN. KIM THATCHER 

 

  

DITCH THE SWITCH: Daylight Saving Time  
 

Twice a year, people across our state participate in what has been 
called “the modern world’s dumbest ritual.”  
 

The semi-annual changing of clocks is an antiquated and 
disruptive practice to everyone who has to get up early for work.  
 

My bill, Senate Bill 320, to keep the Daylight Saving Time will give 
Oregonians the chance to vote on their ballot to ditch the time 
switch. If we do we could increase productivity and improve 
people’s lives all across the state.  

  
The hearing is scheduled to be heard in the Senate General Government 
Committee on Mar. 12 at 8:00 am in Hearing Room B. 
 

If you are unable to come down and visit in person, you can always email your testimony 
to sbgg.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov.  
 

CONTACT US 

 

If you are a constituent and would like to reach Sen. Kim Thatcher's office please email 
Sen.KimThatcher@OregonLegislature.gov, or call 503-986-1713. 
 

If you are a member of the media please contact Sen. Kim Thatcher's spokesman Jonathan 
Lockwood at Jonathan.Lockwood@OregonLegislature.gov, or call 971-645-2099. 
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